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In this session, we will describe a seven-year collaborative initiative in Chicago established to increase the number of 8th

grades students who have the opportunity to take a rigorous high school algebra course. The presentation will include an

overview of the initiative and will focus on the collaborative aspects of the project involving three Chicago universities

working in partnership with the Chicago Public Schools. (Received September 21, 2009)
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